
Payment Plan FAQ: 

 

What is the purpose of implementing a payment plan option? 

• We understand that many of our guests play in every season throughout the year and play on multiple 

teams within each season. We want to offer an option that allows you to break your payments up to 

make it a little more affordable. Additionally, it will help alleviate the lines at the front desk if more 

players are fully paid before the season starts. 

Will paying in full and sub fees still be an option? 

• Yes, absolutely! Players will still be able to pay for the entire league upfront if you choose to do so. You 

will also still have the option to pay sub fees the first few weeks if needed. 

How does this option make it more affordable, I’ll still need to pay the fee before the start of the season? 

• More players will be able to take advantage of the early registration fee because you will not need to 

pay the full fee at once (unless you want to). 

• Players that play on multiple teams will not need to pay as much upfront for all of their teams, we 

understand that can become costly. 

• Here is a breakdown of how this plan can work to your advantage: 

o Spring Season Registration – Opens the middle of January 

▪ Pay $50 in January (Take advantage of the early registration rate) 

▪ Pay remaining balance at the end of February  

o Summer 1 Season Registration – Opens the beginning of April 

▪ Pay $50 in April (Take advantage of the early registration rate) 

▪ Pay remaining balance the end of April 

o Summer 2 Season Registration – Opens the beginning of June 

▪ Pay $50 in the beginning of June (Take advantage of the early registration rate) 

▪ Pay remaining balance at the end of June 

o Fall Season Registration – Opens the end of July 

▪ Pay $50 in July (Take advantage of the early registration rate) 

▪ Pay remaining balance at the end of August 

o Holiday Season Registration – Opens the end of September 

▪ Pay $50 in September (Take advantage of the early registration rate) 

▪ Pay remaining balance at the end of October 

o Winter Season Registration – Opens the beginning of December 

▪ Pay $50 in the beginning of December (Take advantage of the early registration rate) 

▪ Pay remaining balance at the end of December 

 

How does this affect the quality of the league? 

• We feel that this will greatly benefit the captains and the teams overall because this will allow more 

players to be fully paid by the start of the season. The reason this is important to you is because it 



should help build commitment from the players and will cause less stress on captains to find subs each 

week.  

• Additionally, this should help alleviate the number of forfeits throughout the season and higher-level 

players being pulled from prior games in the night to sub for teams that are short players. 

 


